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Dear Ryan,
 
On Wednesday, October 18, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a proposal to revise the BA Moving Image Production.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the request with one comment: Some students may still want to
take Art 2555 because it is also a GE VPA (which means that students can double-count this course).
In the current advising sheet, there actually should not be a separate slot for GE VPA (because
students taking Art 2555 have also fulfilled their GE VPA requirement).
 
The revision to the BA Moving Image Production will next be taken up by the full ASC Curriculum
Committee at its meeting on Friday, November 3.
 
Should you have any questions about the Panel’s vote, please contact Richard Fletcher (cc’d here),
faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel, or me.

 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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